
From: Benea, Councillor Teo <Cllr.Teo.Benea@brent.gov.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 7:05 PM 
To: Business Licence <business.licence@brent.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: New premises licence application 30999 - Sudbury 
 

Hi Sima, 
 
Thanks for letting us know about this. I am quite opposed to this as Sudbury is already 
dealing with a lot of anti-social behaviour late at night and if the licence is allowed it will 
cause more trouble in the local area. 
 
Thanks, 
Teo Benea 
Cllr for Sudbury ward 
 


